
Neighbourhood 

Planning Notice 
 

  

 

 

 

The Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 

 

Notice is hereby given that West Lindsey District Council has received, under Regulations 

15 and 16 of the above Regulations, the Scotton Neighbourhood Plan which has been 

submitted by Scotton Parish Council. 

The plan and supporting documents can be viewed: 

• on the West Lindsey District Council Website –  

www.west-lindsey.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplans     

• at the West Lindsey District Council Offices, Guildhall, Marshall’s Yard, 

Gainsborough, DN21 2NA 

If you wish to make representations or comment you can do so in writing by:- 

Email: neighbourhoodplans@west-lindsey.gov.uk  

Post: Neighbourhood Planning Team, West Lindsey District Council, Guildhall, Marshall’s 

Yard, Gainsborough, DN21 2NA 

These should be received by no later than Wednesday 22 January 2020 

If you wish to be notified of West Lindsey District Council’s decision as local planning 

authority under Regulation 19 in relation to the Neighbourhood Plan, please indicate this on 

your representation. 

If you want to know more about how the District Council uses your data, what your rights 

are and how to contact us if you have any concerns, please read our privacy notice: 

www.west-lindsey.gov.uk/planning-privacy 

Ian Knowles 

Executive Director of Resources 

Chief Executive 

Guildhall, Marshall’s Yard 

Gainsborough 

DN21 2NA                                                     
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